
Thursday, 6th February, at 

12:30 PM, in Room 1.2, 

located on the first floor of 

the FADE building. 

After the session, we invite you 

to join us for a sandwich and a 

drink in the FADE hall 

Welcome Session 

for Incoming Students 

We look forward to meeting 

you and starting this exciting 

semester together! 

During this session, you will: 

• Meet the International Programs

team.

• Get practical information about

your enrollment, your UPV account,

and other essential details.

• Receive a detailed explanation

from the Vice-Dean for

International Relations, Hanna

Skorczynska, about how teaching

is organized and how to access

materials for each course through

PoliformaT.

• Connect with other international

exchange students.


